Steven Seee

From: Sea-Money Fishing <mcinteechris@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 2:39 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: No Boat Tax!

As a Charter Captain in the state of Rl, | would like to say | STRONGLY OPPOSE putting a property tax on boats. The cost
of doing business is already outrageous and the whole fishing and tourism economy is barely getting by as it is, another
overhead expense no matter how big or small will only hurt our small businesses.



